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NOTICE TO PROCEED

August 9, 2024

Mzr. JOHN MOISES R. SANTOS

Account Manager

NEXT GENERATION TECHNOLOGIES GLOBAL INC.
4F Mother of Unity Building, 118 J.P Rizal St.

San Roque, Marikina City

Dear Mr. Santos:

Notice is hereby given to NEXT GENERATION TECHNOLOGIES GLOBAL INC. that work
may now commence, effective upon the receipt of this notice, for the “Vulnerability Assessment
and Penetration Testing” in the amount of One Million Two Hundred Thirty-One Thousand
Nine Hundred Ninety-Eight Pesos and 88/100, (PhP1,231,998.88), Philippine Peso, inclusive of
VAT.

See attached approved and signed copy of Contract No. 2024-CIMS(006)-CB0029-C0002.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided below
and return a signed copy to CIC.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. BEN JOSHUA A /BALTAZAR
President and Chief Exeduti

CONFORME:
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SIGNATURE OVER PRINTED NAME COMPANY DATE



